[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Parents/Guardians, 
In response to the threats made last week in our community, I want to maintain communication with our SCHOOL community. 
As you are aware, SCHOOL NAME went into lockdown on DATE. We have continued to work with Kingston Police as their investigation is on-going. Kingston Police have stated that the threats were unsubstantiated and no danger existed at any of the schools involved. They commended our school for how well we followed our Threat to School Safety Protocol. 
Monday, December 10 was the most recent update that we have received from Kingston Police. Please find this update attached. As we receive updates from Kingston Police, we will continue to share them with you. 
We recognize that this situation was stressful and we thank all those involved for your patience and understanding. 
If any students or staff need any support, please contact your school administer or youth worker. The safety and well-being of all students and staff is always our priority. 

Sincerely, 

School principal

https://www.kingstonpolice.ca/news-community/news-releases/investigation-continuing-into-threats-against-local-schools/ 

